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Dr.. S.L. Reisberg 
Book-Record«, Inc.
680 Fifth Avenue 
New York 19, New York

Dear Dr. Reisberg:

Thank you for your letter of January 
6th regarding the photograph you wish to 
use in your forthcoming Soundbook on 
Lullabies. X have ordered a reprint of the 
desired picture from thé Museum of Modern 
Art which I expect to receive within a few 
days and will be most happy to send it to you.

Your Book-Records brochure sounds 
very interesting - a new idea which to me 
would seem to be full of possibilities. I 
should very much like to know more about 
the Soundbook on Lullabies as the mother 
and child theme is one very close to my heart

I am taking the liberty of sending you 
under separate cover a copy of a recently 
published book of mine, called ’ Mother and 
Child ' which I hope you will enjoy.

Sincerely,

sent with book: 
Press comments 
Yankee 
County Fair Photorama


